WEST BERKSHIRE COUNCIL - HOME TO SCHOOL TRANSPORT

FAREPAYING SCHEME OR POST-16 TRAVEL SCHEME

COVID-19 - SPRING TERM 3 2021 REFUND REQUEST

If as a result of the recent pandemic, your child is unable to attend school/college in Spring Term 3 2021 and you would like to apply for a refund* towards the amount you paid for the Farepaying Scheme or Post-16 Travel Scheme for this period, you should send this completed form immediately to: transport@westberks.gov.uk. The closing date for all applications is 12/02/2021.

Please complete a separate form for each child that you are applying for a refund for. 

Our Privacy Notice explains more about how we use the data you give us in this form.
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	Refunds will be available for term 3 if your child did/will not require transport assistance for any part of that term.

	Please tick to confirm you would like to be considered for a refund (or reduction in charges*) for Term 3 and that your child did/will not require home to school transport assistance in this period.
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* Please note: if you are still paying off instalments towards your invoice for the 2020/21 academic year, we may not be able to issue a full refund, however, we will look to reduce the outstanding amount on your invoice accordingly.
